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Clean Energy Alliance Board of Directors 
 

Notice of Cancellation 
  

The regularly scheduled meeting for the 

 Clean Energy Alliance Board of Directors   

April 28, 2022, 2:00 p.m.  

has been cancelled.  

A special meeting of the CEA Board of Directors  

will be held on April 21, 2022, 2:00 p.m. 

 


